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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

 

Subject:  Concourse B14 Delivery Area Relocating to B13 

 

Date: December 7, 2018 

 

Effective Tuesday, December 11, 2018 

 Concourse B delivery activity relocated to B13 

 In an effort to allow for aircraft activity at gate B14, Concourse B14 delivery area will be relocated to 

the B13 area.  B13 will remain open and operational as delivery activity will not encroach the aircraft 

envelope.  PSA escort shack will also be relocated, while unescorted parking will remain near B14.  See 

diagrams below detailing the relocation and the new route for deliveries. 
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